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Bedford Fire Chief Rudy Ruiz to Resign  

 

On July 31st Bedford Township Fire Chief Rudy Ruiz will be resigning his position as 

Full-Time Fire Chief. He intends to continue his administrative services on a part-time 

basis until his replacement is found. 

 

Chief Ruiz states: “The reason for this decision is that I have been offered and accepted 

the position of Deputy Chief for the City of Perrysburg”. Chief Ruiz has offered to 

continue managing the grants, facilitating the strategic plan, and following up with the 

accreditation process during his part time tenure.  

 

“I thank you all for expanding your comfort zone and helping to make Bedford Fire 

Department grow into what it is today. I ask that you not measure my tenure here in time, 

but measure it in our accomplishments” Chief Ruiz states. 

 

This announcement was delivered at a special meeting to all department members, 

elected officials, and fire advisory board.  
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For more information or media inquiries, please contact Rudy Ruiz at 734-224-7308 or 

rruiz@bedfordmi.org  
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